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To: Representative Mursau
From: Robin N. Kite, Senior Legislative Attorney, (608) 266—7291

Subject: Technical Memorandum to 2007 AB 495 (LRB-2418/1) by COMM

We received the attached technical memorandum relating to your bill. This copy is for your
information and your file.

If you wish to discuss this memorandum or the necessity of revising your bill or preparing an
amendment, please contact me.
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September 18, 2007

To:  Robin Kite, Legislative Attorney
Legislative Reference Bureau

From: Debra Miller, Budget & Policy Analyst
Dept. of Commerce

Re: 2007 AB 495 — Technical Memo

2007 AB 495 indicates that the Department must publish a class 1 notice regarding the proposed
construction of a liquefied petroleum gas installation that used containers of 15,000 gallons or
larger water capacity. Such a notice must be published at least 90 days before the date on which
construction is proposed to begin or at least 90 days before the date on which the department
receives a request for approval of the proposed construction.

There is a technical problem in that there is currently no requirement that the Department be
notified prior to the submittal of the construction proposal.



